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Town of Danville to Hold Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for New Water Treatment Plant 

Danville, IN: On Wednesday, August 21st, 2024, the Town of Danville will celebrate the grand 

opening of its new North Water Treatment Plant with a ribbon-cutting ceremony. The event will 

take place from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM at 525 E. Columbia St., with the ribbon-cutting ceremony 

scheduled for 4:15 PM.  

 This event marks the culmination of five years of planning and preparation aimed at ensuring a 

lasting water supply for generations to come. The Danville Water Department, established in 

1892, has a long history of serving the town's water needs. The new plant represents a 

significant milestone in this ongoing commitment. The previous water treatment plant, located 

at 620 E. Main St., was placed into service in 2004 and is situated in front of Ellis Park in 

Danville, IN. The old water treatment plant will remain in use and will serve as a backup for 

scheduled maintenance and any repairs needed. 

 Water treatment plants are typically designed to accommodate a 20-year growth period, and 

this new facility is expected to meet the demands of Danville's growing community well into the 

future. 

 All are encouraged to attend and tour the new facility. The ribbon-cutting ceremony will be 

attended by town officials, members of the Water Department, and community residents. The 

event will highlight the dedication and effort that has gone into this project and the importance 

of a reliable water supply for the town's continued growth and well-being. 

 Please RSVP by Wednesday, August 7th, 2024, to mhenderson@danvillein.gov or call 317-745-

4180 ext. 5205. Your presence will make this occasion truly special. 

 

 

 


